
(DESCRIPTION)
Indeed building.

(SPEECH)
[MUSIC PLAYING]

Since 2004, Indeed's mission is to help people find jobs. And while we 
know that everyone has skills and experience to contribute, we also 
know that access to opportunity is not equally distributed. Since 
their founding, Goodwill has been helping millions and millions of 
people overcome bias and other barriers to work.

As part of Indeed's social impact goal of helping more than 1 million 
people find work over the next five years, Goodwill is going to be our 
partner in North America. And we are going to put our forces together 
to try to help job seekers all over the US find work.

A lot of people see Goodwill as a thrift store, and they don't 
understand that we're more than thrift. The Goodwill network works 
really hard at taking people with disabilities and barriers and 
placing them out in employment.

This particular partnership is just a remarkable opportunity for us to 
partner with Indeed, which is really the juggernaut in this space. And 
for us, Indeed means access. It broadens access dramatically.

In my situation, I'm coming out of federal prison after being gone for 
20 years. A lot has changed in the age of technology. Everything's 
done online. If I can't sell myself to a computer, I'm not going to 
get the job.

(DESCRIPTION)
Keyboard.

(SPEECH)
Truck driving has always been my passion, but my sister and my brother 
passed away, so I end up having to take a job as a pharmacy tech to 
help raise their children along with my children. So my career had to 
be put on hold. So now I have the opportunity to do my passionate job, 
which is to be a truck driver.

I think that too many people in this country have talent, but they 
don't have access to opportunity. A job is about so much more than a 
paycheck. It's about the stability and dignity and opportunity that 
comes with work. When we combine the power of Goodwill services with 
the tools and resources that Indeed [? provides, ?] [? together, ?] I 
think we can change the rules of the game so that anyone who wants to 
work can show their skills and find the right employer and be set up 
for success on the job.



(DESCRIPTION)
A blue dot swirls around then lands atop the i of the Indeed logo.

(SPEECH)
[MUSIC PLAYING]


